
FINANCE MINUTES 

Monday 8th November 2021 

19:00 Hrs 

Via Webex 

1. Apologies: Cllr S. Hawkins. 

2. In attendance: Cllr D Bennett (Chair), Cllr Chris Prinn, Cllr J. Strike, The Clerk D. 

Austen & RFO J. Munro. 

3. The minutes of the meeting held on 13th September 2021 were approved. 

4. Update on items from previous meeting: 

- CCTV. Progress is slow but proceeding, electricity account is the current hold 

up. 

-Fencing work to start at C.Heath completed, snagging issues to be resolved. 

-Position of part time road sweeper filled and all OK. 

-Newsletter to be digital distribution in the future. 

5. YTD accounts were reviewed and no problems arising. 

6. Bank signing authorities are now in place, JL removal complete and no problems. 

7. Hall toilet refurbishment to be started during this financial year, poss early 2022. 

8. CP would investigate the cost of secure disposal of redundant records £50 for 5 

bags and £2 per extra bag. 

9. Donation requests received were discussed and it was agreed to put these to the 

full council for approval. 

10. Councillors expenses would need to be submitted to RFO and stationery 

requirements to be requisitioned from The Clerk. This to be put to full council on 

Tuesday. 

11. AOB. Dog fouling posters to be put up around the village, it was suggested that 

the Speedwatch was needed to be restarted, Wealden Wheels donation had been 

submitted for £500 and a director was required from CPC.  

12. Date of next meeting 10th Jan 2022 @ 7:00 pm 

 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 20:20 


